
I am opposed to "removing a parents ability" to get an exemption for their children from any one of the 
18 vaccines on the schedule.  I am opposing to giving OHA the authority to add any new vaccines such as 
HPV. This is discrimination as children with Federal IEPs are not accommodated.  I support the free and 
equal access to public education  
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